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Fur friends benefit at Bendena-based sale
(KAIR)--A yard sale, benefiting furry friends in need, is set to continue in
Doniphan County this weekend.

According to a release from the Bendena-based Doniphan County Pet Rescue, the
sale, featuring a wide variety of donated items, will be held Friday and Saturday,
from 8 in the morning until 5 both evenings, at 887 Friendship Road, in Bendena.

The For the Paws Benefit Yard Sale began last weekend, with the rescue’s social
media showing a range of donated items, from bicycles to home goods. The items
are being sold at unspecified prices, with monetary donations to the rescue being
accepted for purchases.

According to the animal rescue charity, all proceeds from the funds raised
through the benefit yard sale will be used to pay for vet services, food, litter, and
other essentials.

The rescue, according to it's Facebook page, '""helps pets in need through shelter,
adoption, education, spay/neuter, and community outreach."
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